
The University of Oklahoma, Tulsa
Tulsa Staff Senate
September 3, 2009
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action
	Follow-up

	Call to Order

	 
	Meeting began at 10:00 a.m. in room 2C33.
	
	

	Approval of Minutes

	 
	August minutes were approved.
	 
	

	Officers’ Report

	
	Treasurer – Tulsa Activities $3,277.44   Foundation $7,315.39
	
	

	Committee Reports

	
	United Way Committee  Submit pledge cards even if not donating to 
                                         show support.  With everyone participating
                                         we may meet the goal.

Employee of Quarter Committee   Time for new submissions.
                                         Kathy Knight will be recognized September 14
                                         2:00-3:00 p.m. in the Faculty/Staff lounge.
	 
	

	Old Business

	
	United Way Pizza/Baskets/Karaoke was a success with a gain of $1547.12 for the pizza and karaoke and $1530. for the baskets.
	
	

	New Business

	
	Frieda Craig was welcomed as new Group  #1 representative.
Explanation of Code Orange Drill by Bob Farringer.
United Way Campaign

   Craft Fair - October 2

   Operations Breakfast - October 14

   Information on website at http://tulsa.ou.edu/uw
   Volunteers needed

Staff Week - Dr. Clancy, Rick Koontz, Nancy Volavka, and

Yolanda Sampson will meet. to discuss staff week options.
New Business cont’d

Ideas for staff cohesiveness

   1) Crazy hat day

   2) Pajama day

   3) Yoga and aerobics classes

   4) Picnic

   5) Motivational speaker

   6) Movies

   7) Chair massages

   8) Employees teach employees

   9) Wear red on Fridays &/or last day of month

  10) Continue jeans on Fridays

  11) Allow OU t-shirts to be worn

  12) Face book for OU-Tulsa
	
	

	Guest:

	
	Rick Koontz, Associate Vice-President for Finance and Administration, addressed the group concerning the economy.  He stated that much of university funding comes from State of Oklahoma appropriations, and these appropriations are being reduced due to less tax revenue on natural gas production.  Every employee and group is advised to watch expenditures.  He encouraged the staff senate to engage in additional activities that promote spirit without costs.  


	
	

	Miscellaneous

	
	H1N1 meeting will be attended by Bob Farringer.
Individual pictures and bios to be submitted this month by members.
	
	

	Next Meeting

	
	October 1, 2009 in room 2C33.   Group photo will be taken.
	
	

	Adjournment

	
	Meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 
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